
2025 PROPOSED SAFETY PATH PROGRAM
Public Open House

News About Your Neighborhood

Since 2008, Bloomfield Township has been committed to be a safe, walkable
community and through the Jan Roncelli Safety Path Program, the program
has installed over 75 miles of safety path around the Township. This year,
the Township Board of Trustees reviewed and approved the opportunity to
design and complete an additional route through our community, according to
the 2008 Safety Path Master Plan. The Township invites you to participate in
a public Open House on Tuesday, June 25, 2024, from 6:00pm to
8:00pm, located at the Bloomfield Township Dave Payne Public Services
Building, Lunchroom, to meet and discuss the following conceptual route with
Township Staff and engineers.

Proposed 2025 Safety Path Program
ROUTE 25 EAST - MAPLE ROAD

Bloomfield Township
4200 Telegraph Road
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302
(248) 594-2800
R. Corey Almas, PE, Dir. of Engineering and Environmental Services
Alex Kozlowski, Project Coordinator

Consulting Engineers
Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc.
555 Hulet Drive
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302
(248) 454-6300
Karyn Stickel, PE, Senior Associate
Michael Donnellon, Jr. LLA, Senior Project Manager
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